

WHAT DOES #BROADVIEWSTRONG MEAN TO YOU?

The Village of Broadview is looking for a new vehicle sticker design. The Village's vehicle stickers are due for renewal on May 1, 2021. Therefore, we are looking for **Young Broadview Residents** to get involved and design a sticker that reflects what **#BroadviewStrong** means to YOU.

The rules are as follows:

- 1 The design must be completed on an official entry form (attached). Entry forms will also be available in the Winter Village newsletter and at Village Hall.
- 2 The child must be a Broadview resident under the age of 14, as of January 1, 2021.
- 3 Only one entry per child is allowed; multiple entries will not be accepted.
- 4 Four (4) colors can be used including a color background. Only lnk pens, crayons, or markers will be accepted.
- 5 All entries must be received at Village Hall no later than 5pm on January 15, 2021. No exceptions!

You can mail or drop off your design at Village Hall. Village Hall address is 2350 South 25th Avenue, Broadview, IL 60155. Make sure to put your name on the back of your entry form. All designs will be judged based on neatness, creativity and a positive image of #BroadviewStrong.

1st place winner will receive a \$25 gift card, 2nd place will receive a \$15 gift card and 3rd place winner will receive a \$10 gift card. All winners' photographs will be placed in the Spring Village Newsletter. For further information or questions, please feel free to contact LeTisa Jones at 708-681-3600 ext. 260.

GOOD LUCK!

Administration Department

Help Design #BroadviewStrong Vehicle Sticker

Village of Broadview is looking for a new Vehicle Sticker design. Make sure to complete your design and return it to the Village Hall by January 15, 2021.

The Village's vehicle stickers are due for renewal on May 1, 2021. Therefore, we are looking for young Broadview residents to get involved and design a sticker that reflects what #BroadviewStrong means to YOU.

The rules are as follows:

- The design must be completed on an official entry form.
 Entry forms will also be available in the Winter Village newsletter and at Village Hall.
- The child must be a Broadview resident under the age of 14, as of January 1, 2021.
- Only one entry per child is allowed; multiple entries will not be accepted.
- Four (4) colors can be used including a color background. Only ink pens, crayons, or markers will be accepted.
- All entries must be received at Village Hall no later than 5 p.m. on January 15, 2021. No exceptions!

You can mail or drop off your design at Village Hall. Village Hall address is 2350 South 25th Avenue, Broadview, IL 60155. Make sure to put your name on the back of your entry form.

The design winner's photograph will be place in the Spring Village Newsletter. All designs will be judged based on neatness, creativity and a positive image of #BroadviewStrong.

For further information or questions, please feel free to contact LeTisa Jones at 708-681-3600 ext. 260. **GOOD LUCK!**



VOB Vehicle Sticker (2020-2021)

#BroadviewStrong Vehicle Sticker Contest Entry

Date:		
Name:		
Age: DOB:		
Address:		
Phone:		
The Water Department is open to service the Public on Monday – 8:30 am – 5:30 pm, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday – 8:30 am – 5:00 pm & Wednesday – 8:30 am – 2:00 pm. Also last Saturday of the month from 9 am – 12 pm (except Thanksgiving or Christmas weekend).		
We are here ready to assist with water billing, vehicle stickers, overnight parking permits, garbage and/or yard stickers, and pet and/or		40 ,60

motorcycle license.